THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO: 

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:

Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:

February 11, 2015

TOPIC:

Reciprocal Contract Agreement/Meade County

DISCUSSION:

The Meade County Board of Education has approved a reciprocal contract agreement with the Hardin County School district.   The “Contract for Non-resident Pupils” is specific in nature and the Meade County Board has requested that the Hardin County “Contract for Non-resident Pupils” reflect the same language.

To include: Students of full-time employees and students on the 2014-15 contract and their younger siblings on future contracts.  An additional limited number of students to be agreed upon by the Superintendents of both districts may be accepted on a case by case basis.
The contract would further provide that the average daily attendance (ADA) of the pupil(s) is to be counted in the district where the pupil(s) attend.

RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the Members of the Hardin County Board of Education approve the “Contract for Non-Resident Pupils” with the Meade County Board of Education.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the Members of the Hardin County Board of Education approve the “Contract for Non-Resident Pupils” with the Meade County Board of Education.
